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February 12, 2025 

 

TO: The Honorable Ben Barnes 

Chair, Appropriations Committee 

 

FROM: Rhea Harris  

Deputy Chief, Legislative Affairs, Office of the Attorney General 

 

RE: House Bill 876 -Access to Counsel in Eviction- Special Fund - Alteration – 

Letter of Concern 
 

 

The Office of the Attorney General (OAG) respectfully offers this letter of information to the 

Committee on House Bill 876 – Access to Counsel in Eviction – Special Fund – Alterations. HB 

876 alters the contents of the Access to Counsel in Evictions Special Fund to include money 

received by the Antitrust Division in the OAG from a final settlement, an agreement, or a 

judgment relating to a certain violation of the Maryland Antitrust Act, excluding restitution and 

certain costs the Attorney General is entitled to recover. While the intent behind HB 876 is good, 

OAG believes the bill may lead to negative unintended consequences in the way our antitrust 

settlements are handled. 

The OAG respectfully requests that the committee consider this in their deliberations of HB 876. 

 

cc: House Appropriations Committee Members 
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